
Student - Kyla
Committee - Cultural Inclusion

As a member of the Cultural Inclusion
Committee, I have been proud to help celebrate
and amplify the diverse cultures within our
school community. From organizing events that
highlight different traditions to advocating for
more inclusive curriculum content, our work has
helped foster a stronger sense of belonging for
all students. This committee has reinforced the
importance of representation and open
dialogue, proving that when we embrace
diversity, we create a school environment where
everyone feels valued and empowered.

Meet NIA’s Student
Committee Members!

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

Global Ambassador Conference

Pupil Parliament have been
regularly meeting with Aspens

(our food provider) to ensure the
quality and price of the food

offered here at NIA is right for the
students and staff. We have also
discussed having low or no sugar

alternatives for meal deals for
those staff and students who

need those options. 

We have already looked at the
menu for the next term and are
going to be tasting some of the
food alongside members of the

cultural inclusion committee.

We have also met with Mr Serrão
to discuss uniform and making

our school look livelier by adding
some new paint and some
murals/ areas to showcase
student work. Whilst in this

meeting we asked whether we
could look into adding more trips

across our school to enrich
student learning.

This week our Student Leadership team attended the
2025 Global Ambassador conference organised by

Quinton House School.
We have attended the conference since it’s first event

in 2023 and are incredibly proud to continue our
involvement with such an impactful, student led

initiative.
The focus of this year’s event, held at St Benedict’s
Church was mental health. The event involved over

150 delegates and was sponsored by West
Northamptonshire Council.

Committee updates from
our Staff Leads


